
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday 12th September 2018 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6.00 pm  

 

     

 

 

 

 

After our brief summer break we now need to resume work on the development of the 
policies which will be central to our final document and will shape the future of our 
neighbourhood. The first of these – on housing – is ready in draft form and is published 
on the Neighbourhood Plan pages of the Carlyon Parish website www.carlyon-
pc.gov.uk.  These policies are driven by the responses to our two surveys, the results 
of which are also available on the Parish website.   Once there go to the Neighbourhood 
Plan pages via the tab on the left hand side of the home page.   

We appreciate hearing as many views and ideas as possible at our monthly meetings 
and there is also an opportunity to ask the Steering Group any questions you may have. 
We hope to see you there.  If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions 
about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

September 2018 


